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RADANK  

     

MINISTRY  
 

      � Reaching German    

        Speaking People 

 

      � Establishing New    

        Testament Churches 

 

      � Strengthening the   

        Things that Remain 

 

 

CONTACT INFO 
     

    Mailing Address –  

    P.O. Box 328 

    Powell, TN 37849 
     

    Email –  

    info@radankstogermany.com 
     

    Cell Phone – 

    865.414.5546 
 

    Skype ID –  

     bobkelnjack 
 

    Skype Phone –  
    865.223.5362 
 

 

WEBSITE 
     
    www.radankstogermany.com 
 

 

SENDING CHURCH 
     
    Temple Baptist Church 

    Dr. Clarence Sexton, Pastor 

    P.O. Box 328 

    Powell, TN 37849 

    865.938.8182 

Dear Praying Partners,        August 2010 
 

DEPARTURE DATE SET! –  

 II Corinthians 5:7 says, For we walk by faith, not by sight.  This verse has been so 

helpful to us during this phase of our life.  It is encouraging to inform all of those who 

have been continuously praying and supporting us that our faith has become sight!  For 

two and half years we have been living by faith, looking forward to the time when we 

will go to Germany.  This time has finally come and we have set our departure date for 

October 28!  What we have trusted in faith for so long is now sight!   
 

PLANE TICKETS PURCHASED! –  

We are praising the Lord for providing us with inexpensive plane tickets.  We 

have purchased them for a very low price ($1,300 for all three of us!) from an 

organization that helps missionaries with discounted rates, and we are now in the 

process of packing all our belongings.  
 

PRAYER REQUESTS –  

� Shipping Container – We are looking for the most affordable company to ship our 

household goods.  Quotes we have received are more than expected, the cheapest we 

have found is $5,400. 
 

� Housing in Germany – Please pray for my parents and the Klaus’ as they search for 

places for us to live. We will need to furnish it with new appliances (stove, refrigerator, 

washer/dryer etc.)    
 

� Language School – There is a possibility that there will be a class starting in 

November, if the class is large enough.  Pray we can immediately begin learning the 

German language and not have to wait for the next class, which begins in January.  
 

� Still Traveling – In September and October we will be traveling to mission 

conferences and saying good-bye to family. Time is of the essence as we will be packing 

during this time.    

           May God Bless You, 

           Bob, Kelly, and Jackson Radank

        

YtÅ|Äç “REACHING GERMANS, TO REACH 

GERMANY, EUROPE, AND THE WORLD” 

“FAITHFUL IS HE THAT CALLETH YOU, WHO ALSO WILL DO IT.”  
–  I THESSALONIANS 5:24 


